

WEEKLY BULLETIN 3 August 2021 Volume 62 - Issue 4





Pres Tony Fondacaro DG Leo Farrelly Area Gov Adam de Totth RI Pres Shekhar Mehta

Bulletin editors: Yvonne Young and Issa Shalhoub Club's Website and Club's Facebook

August is Rotary's Membership and New Club Development Month

Tonight; 477 Fire Station, Proposal Fire and Rescue or Member 5 minuter: Christine Bell, if unavailable: Jonathan Benyei

QR code checker: John Payne and Guy Porter

Physical distancing, hand sanitise, wear a mask on the way in, on the way out and when you are not seated.

If a member nominated for a duty is unable to fulfil this function, or DOES NOT WISH TO DO IT, PLEASE arrange a replacement and let the Bulletin editor know.

Future Programs:

10 Aug; Member 5 minuter, if no guest speaker: Phil Brown or Simon Brown

Intro: Phil Brown, Vote of Thanks: Simon Brown QR code checker: Rob Powell and Avril Pryor

17 Aug; Meredith Jaffe, Writers' Festival, wrap-up Intro: Beck Cameron. Vote of Thanks: Murry Conran QR checker: Issa Shalhoub and Leonie Corrin-Smith

24 Aug; Area Governor's Visit, Adam de Totth QR code checker: Ian Tibbles and Tim Trescowthick and Partners' Night Out at the Harmony Chinese Restaurant, Boree Street.

31 Aug: David Kwasha – COVID vaccination and medical developments

September is Rotary's Basic Education and Literacy Month

7 Sept: TBA

14 Sept: Avril Henry – Moving business regional

21 Sept: Andrew Ottley, Ulladulla Vet

28 Sept: Ulladulla High - Denise Lofts, TBC

Club's Calendar		
14-15 Aug		MUNA
24 Aug	Tues	Area Governor's Visit
24 Aug	Tues	Partners' Night out
Sept	Sat	Bunnings' BBQ
10, 11mat, 11, 12mat, 17, 18 Sept		Entertainers. Rotary table, Sat 11 or 18/9
20 Oct	Wed	Dream Cricket, Milton PS, Ulladulla PS, Budawang SS
Nov	Sat	Bunnings' BBQ
13 Nov	Sat	BOF Princess Ball
12-14 Nov		RYPEN Wagga
8-14 Jan		RYLA
18-20 Mar		District Conference, Temora
5 Apr	Tues	Area Governor's Visit

Birthdays: None this week.

Anniversaries: 3 Aug: Janey and Craig Cameron,

6 Aug: Beck and Grant Schultz.

October is Rotary's Community Economic Development Month

12 Oct: Kurt Provost - All things travel from the past, TBC

PLEASE NOTIFY apologies and guests to Ed Zonneveldt on 0407 958 516, edzonneveldt1@optusnet.com.au by NOON on Monday.

If your attendance is in doubt, please apologise and if you turn up, the caterer will not mind extras.

A President-Elect is required, please be assured that you will get as much support and help as possible by all the members.

A member is needed to take the meeting's note on Tuesday 3 August 2021.

All you need to do is email the notes to Issa before the 8 Aug 2021,

don't worry about grammar or spelling mistakes. Thank you.

Tuesday 24 August 2021; Partners, if they can, to join Deb Fondacaro (Club's First Lady) for a Partners' Night Out at the Harmony Chinese Restaurant in Boree Street, 6:00 for 6:30pm. \$28 per person for a delicious Banquet, pay for your own drinks.

Members perhaps to drop their partners at the Restaurant on the way to the Rotary meeting.

If a partner wishes to join, please advise Deb by phone on 0437 225 002 or by email:

debrafondacaro@hotmail.com by Monday morning the 23rd August 2021.

27 July 2021 Meeting;

President Tony Fondacaro welcomed members to the Club Assembly meeting.

Rotarian Jonathan Benyei gave the Toast to Rotary.





Community Service Acting Director Yvonne Young informed members that the Bunnings' BBQ on Saturday 24th July raised over \$400.00 for the club, also thanked all the members involved with the BBQ.

President Tony informed members of the **purchase of a shipping container** for the Club for storing the Club equipment. A site for the container is being finalised.

Club Assembly

District has asked for all clubs in the District to consider not conducting the Fine session and introducing acknowledgement of Country for Club meetings. After a brief discussion members decided to keep going with the fine session and only on special occasion have an acknowledgement or welcome to Country including the National Anthem on at these functions.

President Tony put a proposal forward that the Bunnings' BBQ are conducted every month rather than every two months as they currently are. Members after a short discussion decided to operate the BBQ every month.

PP Clive Cross spoke on the container and is there a plan to conduct a working bee when it is organised in is moved into place.

President Tony reminded members that there is still no incoming President.

Almoner Bill Harris that it was great to see PP Tim Gregory back at the meetings and PP Keith Bennett is still unwell.

The last item to be discussed is the meeting venue. After a short discussion members voted to stay at the Dunn Lewis centre.

President Tony asked members if they had any issues for discussion, no member spoke. Meeting was closed. President Tony thanked members for attending.

Thank you, Yvonne Young, for the meeting's report.